
EPSU protests against attack on culture workers' 
pay and conditions

 Hungary 

EPSU has sent letters to the prime minister and leaders of political groups in 
parliament protesting at legislation that will remove public service status from over 
20000 workers in libraries, museums, archives, culture centres, theatres and 
orchestras. This is a group of workers that is mainly low paid and whose pay has 
been frozen for over 10 years. The additional employment protection of public 
service status is one of their few main benefits. The government is using its 
emergency to push through the change at breakneck speed without the usual 
parliamentary process or consultation with trade unions. This is despite the fact that 
this permanent change, not taking effect until November, is unrelated to the current 
crisis.
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